
Libertarian Party of California 
Executive Committee 
19 February 1996 

The post-convention meeting of the LPC Executive Committee took place from about 15:48 to about 18:00 at the Long 
Beach Hyatt, with all members in attendance except for Region 38 representative Mark Valverde. 

The regular meeting business was preceded by remarks by Council of State Chairs Coordinator Gene Cisewski.  

It was decided to reopen bidding for the 1997 convention, with the Operations Committee empowered choose among 
the bids submitted.  

It was decided to keep the state 800-number through November.  

An arrangement for Pat Wright to do membership recruiting by direct mail, on a commission basis (10% of gross, not 
to exceed 50% of net), was approved.  

A bid from Gene and Shannon Trosper to produce the state newsletter was accepted.  

Four members were elected to serve on the Operations Committee along with the Chair: Ted Brown, Linda Grau, Mark 
Murphy, and Jon Petersen.  

Other action included taking a position against Proposition 203, approving the budget, and granting a life membership 
to Steve Alexander.  

Following up on a suggestion by Art Hays, the Chair said she would be appointing a minutes approval committee for 
the December meeting, and another for the minutes of this year's meetings, to review the minutes before they are 
brought to the full Executive Committee for approval.  

Internal Education Chair Ed Moss addressed the committee on various topics.  

The next meeting is scheduled for 4 May at 10:00am, in Sacramento.  

Note: This is only a summary of the highlights of the meeting, and is not intended to substitute for formal minutes.  
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